Radio l@epino
1460 KC WFBA

PHONES:

BoEAT o P. O. BOX 127, SAN SEBASTIAN, PUERTO RICO
8956-1024

January 21, 1966

Mr., S. R. Morss
R-3 Bradford
Massachussetts

Dear Mr, Morss:

Thanks for your D X report. We have recerve tenths of
reports from all parts of the U, S. And also a nice report
from Sweden, where a D Xer tuned W F B A during a regular
Broadcast: day at 10:00 P.M.

Very glad to know that some Puertoricans work for you
there at your farm,

I hope that you well be to log others stations from
Puerto Rico.

Cordially,

. Lo

icardo Vega



